
 

Cowboy Action results July 16th 

The rain kept most shooters home. Three brave souls weathered the conditions. As it turned out there were 
only a few sprinkles right before the match. The dark clouds were threatening, but went on around. It took 3 
of us to figure out the cart cover! lol! John Henry Slaughter was threatening the whole match. He took first 
overall and first Cowboy with a time of 265.43. Jessie Belle took second overall and first Cowgirl with a time of 
284.81 even with a pistol malfunction. Duke came in third overall and first Gunfighter with a time of 289.41. 
He is our new RO by completing the newest course, and he did a fine job. His dad always has a good time 
watching, and we all enjoy having him. Thanks Terri for all of your help and score keeping. She is coming 
along nicely shooting and is super excited to finally shoot some clays. Congratulations! Our next match is 
August 13th. Hopefully we will be on our new course. Come out this Wednesday 19th to help move rocks and 
targets. Help appreciated! 
 
Jessie Belle 
 

 


